HIS
Wendx Strangeway

From: Planning

Sent: 28 April 2016 20:46

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0264/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Mr Philip Young at 28 Nursery Close, Thurlaston, Leicester, LE9 7TQ

Although the building is all ground floor and appears suitable to include provision for disabled people
including wheelchair users, no provision by way of adapted bathrooms appear to have been made. This is
bot a requirement of the Disability Discrimination Acts of 1995 and 2005 and The Building Regulatons 2010

(Approved Document M refers).
| oppose the application. The applicant should be asked to resubmit plans that meet the requirements of

those Acts.
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